


DePaul has a long history of supporting the tenets of academic freedom and free speech.
In fact, DePaul insists that our faculty and staff accept responsibility to create an
atmosphere of civil discourse so that speech is never intimidated. We demand high
professional standards of behavior from our faculty and staff and will continue to do so.
Our students deserve no less.

Thank you for seeking further information on this matter.

Sincerely,

(Rev). Dennis H. Holtschneider, C.M.
President



